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NEW CROSSWALK COMING
A new crosswalk will be added to the east side of Broadway at 19th St. 
Construction is anticipated for August 15-30, 2024.
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OUR CONTACT
For questions, email 
transportation.planning@
santamonica.gov.

PROJECT WEBSITE
Scan the QR code to 
learn about the project.

Broadway and 19th St intersection, looking eastbound (April 2024)
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A new crosswalk will be 
installed on the east leg of the 
intersection. Yield markings 
and pedestrian signage will 
also be added. High visibility 
crossings can help make 
pedestrians more visible 
and reinforce the driver 
requirement to yield to 
pedestrians.

On 19th St, the north and 
southbound directions will be 
right turn only. Plastic bollards 
will be installed to guide 
vehicles.This will eliminate 
collisions between through 
and left-turning movements. 

EXTEND
RED CURB

The red curb near the new 
crosswalk will be extended.
This increases visibility of 
pedestrians and bicyclists 
as vehicles approach the 
crosswalk.

Two parking spaces on the 
north side of Broadway 
between 19th St and 19th Ct 
will be removed to improve 
visibility at the intersection.

LOOKING FORWARD
This intersection is part of the 
upcoming Broadway Safety Project. 
A pedestrian flashing beacon will be 
added in the near future (est 2025).
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